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The Canadian Missionaby Link

Life Memberships heve been sent this month to Miss Marjorie McEiehrén, of 
Btnvner Circle; Doris Bingham, of London, Talbot 6t. Band; and Donna MoOalis- 
ter, CeciK&urch, and Doris Veale, all of Waterford Band. During the month, an 

friend has sent *80.00 for Foreign Missions. Our thanks go to this
M. 0. CAMPBELL,

Treasurer.

143

anonymous donor.

E,
notes FBOM THE QUAMBBLY BOARD MEETING.

The second Quarterly Board meeting was held on Friday, Feb. 18th, at 2.30 
pm, in the Board Boom, 22» Church St, Toronto.
\ In her opening remarks, based upon Matt. 12: 30, and Ber. 2: 12, 18, the 
President, Mrs. Albert Matthews, emphasized the fact that the Christian life is 
a Jpfinlte, positive, active reality.

e Board accepted, with much regret, the resignation of Mrs. Judson Mae- 
formerly of Owen Sound. Her removal to Sterling, lillinois, where her 

pastor of the First Baptist Church hoa opened for her a wide 8eld 
Her interest, sympathy and ability are all

husband
of service jamong the young .wdmen. 
equal to ttie task.

otional Corner” in the LINK will be taken care of for three months 
by Mrs. John McLaurin. The Board and the Editor are gratified that this long- 
felt need

fr?1 A “1
M been so sbly supplied.

Very \nteresting reports from our missionaries on the field were read by the 
Corresponding Secretary. Pray for thie one, and that other one, i# their constant 
plea, Thq^ realize the power of prayer to bring things to pass, and depend on the 

for support in this'blessed and most essential ministry which we 
all Trader. Watch the “Devotional Corner” for suggestions along thie line. • 
Thie Board received, with deep sorrow, the announcement of the passing away 

Of our dear stater, Mrs. E. D. Bensud, of Fort William, early ia January. Her 
bright and winsome face, as she set among the Directors in the choir gallery at 
the London Convention, we all will remember. Her devoted service aa Director 
of the Thunder Bay Association will keep her memory freak in the heart» of all 
to whom she so richly ministered. The tenderest sympathy of the Board la for the 
bereaved huband.

The Secretary of Directors sends her report from Palm Beach, Florida, where 
she is still carrying on her work, even though so far from home. She will be back 
in Toronto in time to prepare for aeeociational work.

The Treasurer's Beport is a most encouraging one; showing the substantial 
advance of 725.00 over the same period laat year. This indicates that we have a 
mind to come up to the high standard we eet ourselves for this year.

The LINK reports more new subscribers this quarter than for the same period 
last year. The receipts are *603.63, aa compared with *582.02 laat year for this
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January has been a very busy month for the Bureau of Literature. During 
the quarter 1,170 leaflets, pamphlets, missionary photos, etc., etc., were sold, and 
each was sent forth with a prayer by the Superintendent that it might be blessed 
and owned of God.

Work among the “Bands’ ’of our constituency is active. At Cotiingwoôd a new 
Band has been organized, and Orangeville has started work again after a lapse of 
some months. Adelaide St., London, now has a Junior Band.
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